The Board of Assessors met on Wednesday, October 15, 2014 at 6:00 p.m.  Present were Chairman McCarthy, Clerk Smith and Assistant Assessor Donahue.  Member Stetson was not present at the meeting as he was attending Course 101 in Hanover.
The Board members reviewed the mail folder.

The Board of Assessors signed the payroll sheet for the period ending 10/18/14.
The Assessors signed the warrant in the amount of $105.85.

The Board of Assessors signed (2) ATB Real Estate abatement certificates for Map 50 Lot 31 for the Fiscal Years of 2013 & 2014.
The Board signed multiple Motor Vehicle excise tax abatements for a leasing company in the amount of $1129.38.
Assistant Assessor Donahue discussed with the Board members upcoming ATB cases and gave an update on Patriot Properties progress with the relist of FY15 Personal Property accounts.

The minutes of 10/1/14 were accepted and filed.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

_________________________________

Cheryl A. Smith,

Clerk

